

P.O. BOX 547, THOREAU NM 87323 (Email: tno_31Frst@yahoo.com)

August 11, 2014

Mr. Tom Leedom C/O Wings of Faith 19792 Coral Wood Drive Santa Ana, CA 92705

Dear Mr. Leedom:

Please find enclosed a short video of the summer camp which our office participated in. In collaboration with First Baptist Church of Thoreau, we were able to sponsor several individuals to Inlow Indian Baptist Family Camp.

The camp located in the mountains southeast of Albuquerque, NM is a yearly camp bringing Native American's from across the state of New Mexico. Many youth accept Jesus yearly at this camp. It is a great opportunity for youth of all ages to learn about Jesus and to accept him as their personal savior.

TNO used the white tee shirts that WOF donated and printed the camp bible verse on the back and handed them out free of charge to youth participants. In addition each youth that participated was offered a back pack with the Gospel of John enclosed.

Thoreau Navajo Outreach thanks you and Wings of Faith for helping reach Indian Youth for Christ. Also enclosed are a photos from this week's event. School started today and it was perfect timing in handing out back packs to various community members in the area.

In His Service.

Clara Toledo, Director

Thoreau Navajo Outreach

xc: file